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Brooke’s Big Bake Off 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are excited to share that our social action group, supported by Club Doncaster, has chosen 
to fundraise for new playground equipment. To achieve this, we will be holding a school wide 
bake sale on Monday 10th March. 

All children in school will take part in a class bake off, where they will bake and decorate buns. 
These will then be sold at the end of the school day for 50p each or a higher donation. 
Representatives from each class will sell the buns in the playground from 2:45 pm. The class 
that raises the most money will be crowned the bake off winners! 

Club Doncaster have kindly offered to provide all the ingredients for the event, and their staff 
will also be supporting on the day. 

Children in Years 5 and 6, who walk home independently, are welcome to bring money to 
purchase buns after school. Please note that they will be responsible for looking after their 
own money. 

We hope you will join us in supporting this fantastic initiative, with all proceeds going towards 
new playground equipment for the whole school. 

Thank you for your support. 

 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Miss French  
 

 

 
 


